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Gold Class 

 In My Creativity, we have been exploring colour, so far we have mixed colour, painted with our 

hands and painted with dish mops.   We are trying to do this as independently as possible, so the 

paint is tending to spread far and wide in some cases!  

We are continuing to work hard in My Computing in most cases practising using switches to 

operated different items, so of us like to use the touch screen.   We have also been practicing 

operating the magic carpet with our eyes. 

This term we are exploring the latter half of the 20th Century through sensory activities, we have 

been exploring things from the 1950s recently.   Some of us really enjoyed listening to music by Elvis 

Presley and the Wizard of Oz.   We have also tried out an old typewriter and met Micky Mouse.   In My 

Thinking we have been exploring Sound and vibration.  


